
 

 

UPDATES on IMC19 

We have had some very exciting updates to the IMC19 program, 

including the confirmation of our Invited Speakers, along with the news 

that Nobel Prize Winner, Professor Joachim Frank will be joining us for 

the IFSM Symposium. Furthermore, abstract submissions will be closing 

in two weeks, on 1 March 2018. 

With this, we would very much appreciate your assistance with sharing 

these updates with your networks. May we ask that you please forward 

the following Electronic Direct Mail with your colleagues and friends – 

http://bit.ly/2o82oqt 

If you require any further information or have any questions, please feel 

welcome to contact the IMC19 team. 

 

Kind regards, 

Nicola 


